
 

Dear Parents, Carer's 

Celebrate reading at our Book Fair! 

The Book Fair will be arriving in school soon, with hundreds of new children’s books to 
browse and buy. Come and join us! 

Children will be given the opportunity to browse the books during a scheduled slot in the 
week. They can then complete their book fair wish list which can be taken home. Parents will 
be able to either pay online via the QR code at the bottom of the wish list or alternatively you 
can come into the school on the date below. If you’d like to purchase any of the books your 
child has listed and want to avoid the queues, you can pay online at 
www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay or by purchasing Book Fair gift vouchers. Please ensure 
that your wish lists/preorder forms are handed into me along with your reference number by 
Wednesday 26th February 9.30AM. You can find out more about the books available and 
confirm prices at bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases. Pens and pencils cannot be 
preordered. There will be a card machine or again, you can pay via the QR code which will be 
dotted around the fair. No cash please! You will need to collect your child first before heading 
to the book fair. 

WHEN: Wednesday 26th February 3.20-4PM 

Thursday 27th February 3:20PM-4PM 

WHERE: The Main Hall, Elmhurst School (entry via the dining hall) 

Children will also be given the opportunity to design a poster to advertise the book fair. One 
winner will be selected from EYFS, KS1 and KS2 to receive a voucher to spend at the fair. 

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from 
only £2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone. Don’t forget that every book you buy can 
help to get FREE BOOKS for our school! 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs C Newport-Hall 

Librarian 

 


